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Taco Bell – Williams Blvd. Cedar Rapids 
 
Location: Williams Blvd. SW 
  Cedar Rapids, Iowa 
 
Completed:   Fall 2007 
 
Size:    3,000 s.f.  
 
Construction:Wood framing with 

EIFS & cultured stone 
 
Developer:    
Timberline Management, Inc. 
John Sapp 

At Brost Architects and Planners, we have a long standing 
relationship with area Taco Bell franchisee, John Sapp, and 
have developed restaurants of varying sizes and scopes 
throughout eastern Iowa. 
 
For the Cedar Rapids southwest side project, a larger 
restaurant with expanded seating areas was chosen. This 
was decided on in order to better serve the rapidly growing 
Westdale shopping district and its associated traffic. 
 


